
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         July 18, 2006 
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Senator Larry J. Robinson, Chairman, has called a meeting of the INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 
COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2006 
 
Time: 9:00 a.m. 
 
Place: Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck 
 
Agenda: Presentation by the Legislative Council staff of a status report on the legislative applications 

replacement system; report from the Chief Information Officer; presentation by representatives of 
the Office of Management and Budget and the North Dakota University System regarding costs 
associated with implementing the ConnectND system; presentation by a representative of the 
North Dakota University System regarding the status of the ConnectND system and proposed 
higher education information technology initiatives for the 2007-09 biennium; presentation by a 
representative of the Educational Technology Council regarding the elementary and secondary 
information technology initiatives; comments by representatives of the Information Technology 
Council of North Dakota regarding benefits resulting from the implementation of the state's wide 
area network and future information technology needs; and comments by representatives of the 
telecommunications industry regarding the extent maps summarizing networking capabilities are 
available and reasons for entities not wanting to disclose the information 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should 

contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Senators Larry J. Robinson, Randel Christmann, Randy A. Schobinger, Tom 

Seymour, Rich Wardner; Representatives Eliot Glassheim, Bette B. Grande, Keith Kempenich, 
David Monson, Bob Skarphol, Robin Weisz; Chief Information Officer Lisa Feldner 

 
Staff Contacts:  Roxanne Woeste, Senior Fiscal Analyst 

 Jim W. Smith, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 
 
Any member who is unable to attend this meeting is asked to please notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John D. Olsrud 
Director 
 
JDO/AC 


